
Easter Bonnet Parade 

 

We are nearly ready to celebrate Easter. How quickly the time has gone since we all came 

back together on March 8th. 

We are as always determined and continue to offer as many opportunities for our children 

as we possibly and safely can. 

Fundraising is high on the agenda in school so that we can continue to provide extra 

opportunities for all pupils that the budget does not stretch to. 

Our Foundation Stage (Nursery and Reception) Easter Bonnet Parade will take place in 

school on 31st March 2021. Due to government guidance which states visitors and parents 

are not allowed into school we will share this with you on the school website 

http://www.stpetersnewman.co.uk and on twitter @StPetersNewman 

This is a lovely time for you to spend together with your child designing and creating a 

fabulous Easter bonnet at home. We look forward to seeing all your imaginative creations 

and ask that you contribute £1 to school fund for your child’s bonnet to be in our 

competition. 

Please send completed bonnet into school on Tuesday 30th March with your child’s name 

clearly marked. 

All money raised goes into your child’s education without your continued support we 

couldn’t provide all the lovely things that we do to ensure your child has an enriching and 

exciting education. 

Thank you in anticipation for your continued support. 

Stay safe and well. 

May God bless you 

R Snee (Mrs) 

Principal   
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